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July 2018 

 

Dear Principal,  

 

The Milwaukee Catholic Herald is here for families. Not only does it inspire and 

energize with local Catholic news, but the Milwaukee Catholic Herald informs 

readers about our faith. What do we believe? What does the Church teach about 

living the faith in today’s challenging world? What do we tell our children?   

 

From now until August 23, the Milwaukee Catholic Herald invites all families of 

2nd graders in Catholic school and/or religious education to receive a FREE one-

year PRINT and ONLINE subscription to the weekly newspaper.  

 

Why 2nd grade families? Because this is an informative time for the family. Parents 

are helping their children prepare for First Reconciliation and then First 

Communion. They are more engaged in discussing the faith, praying, and in 

answering questions. Parents welcome the support of the Church at this time. The 

Milwaukee Catholic Herald is a wonderful resource and sign of support to your 

families. 

 

In every issue of the Milwaukee Catholic Herald, we learn, grow and share our 

faith as a Catholic family. What better way to bring a family closer together than 

with a free, one-year subscription to the Catholic Herald? 

 

Don’t delay – begin subscriptions today by downloading the spreadsheet via 

www.catholicherald.org/2ndgrade, and sending it back with the names and contact 

information of all families who you feel would benefit from this special offer. 

Please email your completed form to: Amy Grau, communication director, 

Archdiocese of Milwaukee, (414) 769-3461, graua@archmil.org.  

 

Thank you for all you do to further the mission of Jesus Christ, 

 

 

Kathleen A. Cepelka, Ph.D. 

Superintendent 
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